
From: Christopher Novello <justin.novello@mailbox.ciu.edu>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/18/2016 12:06:09 PM
Subject: Governor's Photographer Inquiry

Good Afternoon, 
 

I am Christopher “Justin” Novello, I currently am studying for my Masters of Education at Columbia 
International University. I wanted to ask about how to become a photographer for the Governor. I 
wanted to know about how this process works and if there are any full time jobs or opportunities to do 
this. I have studied a lot about photography and film. I follow the White House Photographer and a lot 
and have learned this position if one of Trust. I saw that Zach Pippin was the Director of Digital 
Media, but I figured it better to ask you since you work directly with the press. 
 

- Justin Novello
 
336-825-9205
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